
SYNOPSIS 
Maintenance of Grass Bylaw D-21 

Amendments 
 

 
The maintenance of grass bylaw was enacted in 2005 and requires property owners to 
maintain the grass between the sidewalk and curb in front of their property. If not maintained, 
tall grass between the curb and sidewalk can create a public safety hazard and is not 
aesthetically pleasing.     
 
Staff are not recommending any changes to the standards or penalties in the existing bylaw. 
The recommended changes are minor housekeeping items to help provide clarity and 
interpretation of the bylaw.   
 
The new sections being added to the bylaw include the; Short Title, Purpose, and Definitions. 
 

MOTION:  
That Council give first reading of the amendments to the Maintenance of 

Grass Bylaw D-21. 

 


